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Tuesday 23rd April 2019 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Help!  How did this happen?  Somehow, we’ve arrived at the final term of our time 
together and, most importantly, your child’s final term of primary school!  Eleven 
school weeks might sound like a long time, but with a jam-packed schedule it’s sure 
to fly by in a flash.  This term there’s everything from sailing to fish mummification!  
(Yes, you read that correctly.)  Swimming starts tomorrow, but our sailing sessions 
begin during the second half of summer term on Wednesday 5th June. 

 

Our Summer Term Topic:  The topic for the whole of summer term is a career 
project based on the idea of exploring different job roles.  The first part of term 
will focus on revision to help the children feel prepared for the May SATS and 
during the latter half we will tour a variety of careers chosen by Rosemellyn. 

 

SATS Week – Monday 13th May to Thursday 16th May Inclusive:  You will be aware from previous 
discussions surrounding SATS, that great emphasis is placed on the children achieving their own 
personal best rather than feeling pressure to pass a test.  We do understand that, despite 
preparation, some children will still have concerns and as part of our revision we run sessions linked 
to self-esteem and resilience. 

Attached to this letter is a leaflet that includes information such as the dates, the length of individual 
tests, what to do if your child is feeling unwell and when to expect the results.  There is also a full 
timetable for the SATS week on our website.  If you have any concerns or are aware of any reason 
that your child’s attendance might be effected during that week, then please come to speak to Mrs 
Jago as soon as possible. 

Do you have an inspirational story?  Maybe your life choices lead 
you to a point where you had to be extremely resilient to achieve 
a personal goal?  Was there an aspiration you had during Primary 
school that you went on to fulfil?  We’d love to hear from you and 
believe that the stories that matter most, are the stories from the 
people closest to us.  If you would like to share your experiences 
with Rosemellyn class, then please get in touch with Mrs Jago. 



 
 

  
  
 

Our Weekly Routine:  Continuing from last half term, we will not be studying Spanish with Ms Trula 
and these lessons will resume during the second half of Summer term.  PE will continue to be on 
Monday afternoons with Mr Bacon and swimming sessions run every Wednesday. 
 

Homework is still being set every Friday with an opportunity for children to speak with an adult 
from Rosemellyn for support on Mondays if they experience difficulties.  After this point, all children 
are expected to hand in completed homework every Wednesday. 
 

Home Study:  To help prepare the children for the next stage of learning, there are weekly 
expectations for homework: 
 

Reading = at least five (10 minute) sessions per week  
Spellings = learning new words, but also revising previous word lists in order to retain them 
English = a task consisting of approximately five questions or a specific activity 
Maths = approximately five questions (sometimes with more than one part per question) 
    

Mrs Jago will continue to make sure she is available during Monday break, if anyone in Rosemellyn 
would like extra help.  Homework tasks that are not received will be completed in school, during 
their own time.  Homework will be set from Friday 26th April. 
 

Finally, although we are not due to formally meet again, please know that if you have any 
concerns or would like to speak to a Rosemellyn, just get in touch.  We always welcome your 
feedback, especially during such an important final term. 

As always, thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

Mrs J Jago, Mrs Miskowicz and Mrs Kitts 
Year 6, Rosemellyn Class 
Nanpean Community Primary School 
Nurturing Children’s Passion to Succeed 
01726 822447 
 


